
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

DEA CERTIFICATE DECLARATION 
 

REQUIRED if you do not have a federal DEA certificate. 
 

NOTE:  BOTH a CT Controlled Substance Registration and DEA certificate are required to prescribe 
controlled substances in Connecticut. 

 
1.  I do not presently hold the following certificate: 

 
Federal DEA – Controlled Substance Registration 
 

2.  Please mark ONE of the appropriate boxes below: 
 

I am a Clinical Fellow at Yale New Haven Hospital (YNHH) and will be utilizing the YNHH 
DEA. I have registered with the YNHH pharmacy to use the YNHH DEA. I understand that 
I can utilize the YNHH DEA ONLY when prescribing for YNHH patients.  I currently hold  a 
State of Connecticut Controlled Substance Registration in my own name. 

 
I intend to obtain a DEA certificate for my practice and understand that I am not 
permitted to prescribe controlled substances for patients at Yale New Haven Hospital 
(YNHH) until I provide the identification number to the Medical Staff Administration 
Office and they are able to be verified. 
 
I do not intend to obtain or maintain a DEA certification and attest to the fact that due 
to the nature of my practice I do not require the ability to prescribe controlled 
substances and will not prescribe them at the YNHH. 
 
 

 
 

 
Signature    Printed Name     Date 


